
Newsletter                 March, 2024 

Keeping and Making Traditions 
While the Club continues to add new activities, such as the weekly drop-in lunch announced 

last month, traditions are just as important. Besides Christmas and New Years celebrations, 

the Club hosts several events that highlight the cultural diversity of Beaumont.  

 

Shrove Tuesday Pancakes       Easter Chocolates       Green Stuf 

For Orange Shirt Day, members were treated to samples of Bannock 

Notice anything peculiar? Traditions old and new seem to gravitate 

around FOOD! And that’s no accident. Food is a way to safeguard traditions. Food defines us 

and helps form connections with our families, societies, and countries at large. … Have you 

eaten? Come and eat with us!  

Weekly Club Activities 

Daily Access Fee: Members $2, Non-Members $4 

Coffee Club:   Mon. to Sat. 9 - 11 a.m. 

Cribbage & Pool:   Mon. to Sat. 9 - 11 a.m. 

Canasta:    Mon. 1 p.m. Donna 780-929-3585  

Pickleball:   Tues./Thurs. 9-11 a.m. Louise 780-982-4580 

Exercise:   Mon./Wed. 11-12 Jeannette 780-737-1018 

Bridge:   Tues./Thurs. 1 - 3:30 p.m. Mona 780-929-1253 

Bingo:   Wed. 7:30 p.m. Open to the Public. Angela 780-868-3519 

Floor Curling:  Wed. 1:15 & 2:30 p.m. Doug 825-474-2374  

Games Night:  Fri. 7 p.m. John A. 1-250-715-6986 
Quirky Quilters:   Bi-weekly Thurs. 7 p.m. Next one March 7 Audrey 780-929-8212  
    (also some Saturdays) 

For more information, contact Norm Morris: phone 1-403-586-9935, email nwmorris@telus.net  

and check out the Activities Calendar on the website https://www.beaumontseniors.net/  

Next Sunday Brunch    APRIL 7     *Members $15 Non-Members $17* 

Beaumont 50+ Club 

5204 A – 50 Avenue 

Beaumont, AB T4X 1E3 

Club Phone: 780-929-5333     Email:  beaumont50plusclub@gmail.com 
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If your plans change after saying you’ll attend, PLEASE CALL Olga 780-440-9406

Board of Directors 2024 

EXECUTIVE   

John Atherton President 1-250-715-6986 

Barry Girvan Vice-President 780-929-6677 
Elizabeth Dunbar Acting Treasurer 780-929-9284 

Barb Willis Secretary 780-929-8932 

Bill Daneluik Past President 587-357-5206 

Hall Rentals:   Terry Ellis 587-988-9598 

Transportation:  Barry Girvan 

Newsletter: Ilona Ryder ryder.ilona@gmail.com  

DIRECTORS   

Vic Hankey 780-975-6556 

Olga Janzen 780-440-9406 

Robert (Rob) Huggan 780-718-2622 

Yash Sharma 780-200-0246 

Paul Heide 780-952-5777 

Judy Hudema 780-361-3380 

Doug Ward 587-474-9444 
 

 

Announcements – *see posters/schedules and watch for email reminders* 

• Weekly Drop-In Lunch on TUESDAYS noon – 1 p.m. $7 Everyone Welcome! 

• Wednesday, March 6, FCSS Speaker’s Corner 10 – noon. Tax Benefits, Credits, Scams.  

• Wednesday, Mar. 13 Last set of Floor Curling games. Prizes to be awarded, snacks. 

• Friday, Mar. 15, Music Jam 1 – 3 pm. Listen and dance to Charlie Kapchinsky’s band! 

• Monday, Mar. 18, 10 a.m. Birthday cake with your coffee. Celebrate March Birthdays! 

• Wednesday March 27, Easter Turkey Bingo. Buy your seat vouchers on Bingo night, a.s.a.p. 

Contact Angela 780-868-3519 for more information. 

Support Our Bus *see schedules for details* 

• Weekly Thursday shopping trip for all 50+ Beaumont residents. For home pickup, call Colette 

780-996-3043 until Wed. 5:30 pm. Next trip March 6 to Bonnie Doon 

• For the monthly Wednesday River Cree Casino trips, pick-up is at Place Beauséjour. Contact 

Barry, 780-929-6677 for info. Next casino trip is March 20 

Beyond the Club 
• Tuesday, March 12, 1-2 pm. Beaumont Library Seniors Corner. For the Love of Woodworking. 

Registration required (780) 929-2665). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• What does it mean if you find a four-leaf clover? 

… That you have too much time on your hands! 

• Why shouldn’t you iron a four-leaf clover? 

…You might press your luck! 

• How can you tell if a Leprechaun likes your 

joke?   … He’s Dublin over with laughter! 

• Why are so many Leprechauns gardeners?         
… Because they have green thumbs. 
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